
 

 

  

 

Press Release  

RMLD Invites Customers to “Save Energy and Money” 
Educational Event  
 

Reading, MA – Reading Municipal Light Department (RMLD) invites its customers to attend a free educational event on 

Wednesday, January 24, 2018 at 6:30pm at RMLD’s offices located at 230 Ash Street, Reading. RMLD staff will provide 

information on a variety of RMLD programs that can help customers save energy and money. Topics include available 

rebates, the Online Store and Customer Rebate Portal, Solar Choice, and Shred the Peak. Energy efficiency tips will also 

be presented. 

Light refreshments will be served, and each attendee will receive a complimentary LED light bulb. 

Please register at www.rmld.com.  
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For information contact Joyce Mulvaney  
Communications Manager 
781-942-6419; jmulvaney@rmld.com  
www.rmld.com  
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